

July 21, 2023

Dear MUSD Parents,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 School Year!

As we kick off another academic year, our classrooms are brimming with curiosity and excitement. On my special "First Day of School" tours, I had the privilege of witnessing firsthand the lively spirit of our students, parents, and teachers.

Vibrant energy in every classroom signals the beginning of an exceptional school year: younger students timidly, yet bravely, forming new friendships; older students happily reuniting with their old pals; teachers introducing lessons that kindle the imagination. And, parents, I know you sent your children with the love and the expectation to make this school year the best ever!

We're off to a stellar start. Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

